Long Island Search and Rescue

PO Box 75 Laurel, NY 11948

631-398-5343 http://www.longislandsearchandrescue.org email: lik9sar@yahoo.com

Dr. Noelle La Croix, DVM DAVCO

VMCLI

75 Sunrise Highway

West Islip, NY 11795

Dear Dr. La Croix,

We would like to thank you for volunteering your time and efforts on behalf of Long Island K-9 Search and Rescue. The NYS FEDSAR Conference was held at Schiff Boy Scout Camp in Wading River on May 21st – 23rd and brought together Search and Rescue responders from 6 states for classroom and technical skills training. We thank you for bringing the AVCO Service Dog Eye Exams to our conference and providing this valuable service for us.

Sincerely,

Deborah Sardone,

Schorah Sardone

Secretary,

Long Island k-9 Search and Rescue





Dear Dr. La Croix, I would like to Thank you for taking the time to evaluate Town eyes as part of the UCVO Service Dog Eye Exams, It is a wonderful service you provide. Thank you Sincerely, Deb Sardone Long Island K-9 Search and Reserve

